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GENERAL AND ENGINEERING CONTRACTORS

February 24, 2010

Hitachi
5600 Cottle Road
San Jose, CA

Re: Letter of Recommendation
Hitachi

To whom it may concern:

I have had the pleasure of working with Ferma Corporation, Inc. on numerous projects during our firm’s

~ nearly 30 year relationship. Projects we have completed recently with Ferma Corporation, Inc. include
the Pacific Shores Center project, Hitachi, and the Moffett Towers project. All of these projects were
completed and had recycling requirements which Ferma did an excellent job. Over the course of these
projects, Ferma Corporation’s performance in the management of the project schedule has been
exceptional.

With their innovative approaches to building, commitment to quality and expertise, Ferma Corporation
will be an excellent selection for your project.

Sincerely,
RUDOLPH anp SLETTEN, mc.

A s

oseph A. Francini
Senior Vice President / Chief Estimator

1800 BEAPORT BOULEVARD SUITE 360 REDWOOD Ciry, CA 94063-B6756
PHONE: 850 216-3800 FAX: BB0 599-2030
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